
 

DR MEL WOHLGEMUTH  
& THE UA BAT LAB 

 

Sept 16: 2:30-3:30pm 
 

Our lab is interested in how the brain interacts with the environment 
for sensory-driven control of natural behavior.  More specifically, we 

are interested in how bottom-up circuits work in concert with top-
down circuits to react to incoming sensory information, and plan 

behaviors over longer timescales to meet goals.  For example, when 
you are driving your car, you simultaneously react to the cars around 

you while planning your route to reach your destination.   
 

In order to study how the brain accomplishes these sensory driven actions, 
it is important that we recreate natural conditions in the laboratory so that 
we can invoke realistic sensory and motor experiences to research.  To 
this end, we study how the echolocating bat adapts its natural hunting 
behaviors with respect to sonar echo information for both moment-by-

moment behavioral control, and longer-term planning of prey interception.  
 

Our research is focused on an interconnected cortico-collicular circuit that 
integrates arriving sensory information with long-term goal planning for the 
bat’s natural hunting behaviors.  By studying this circuit in the bat, we learn 
general principles about how the mammalian brain performs sensorimotor 

adaptations across short and long timescales. 
 

Join us virtually: 
https://streaming.biocom.arizona.edu/streaming/29706/event - 

Password: UACSeminars 
 

AZAALAS does not discriminate against individuals or groups regarding 
membership and/or event attendance. However, we reserve the right to deny 

membership or event registration and attendance to individuals for any reason, 
including, but not limited to and individual’s or group’s previous history of affiliation 

with organizations that make or have made a practice of opposing the beliefs, 
mission, and/or affiliation(s) of AZAALAS and/or has a prior history of negative 

interaction with AALAS. 

Arizona AALAS 
members, whatever their 

interest in biomedical 
science have the 

opportunity for 
professional 

growth through 
involvement in local and 

national meetings, 
participation in 

certification training 
programs and access to 
AALAS publications and 
educational materials.  

 
Each branch has its own 

educational agenda, 
scientific and 

technical presentations, 
workshops, local training 

programs and regular 
social activities.  

 
AALAS is a membership 

association of professionals 
employed around the world 
in academia, government 
and private industry who 

are dedicated to the 
humane care and treatment 

of lab animals, as well as 
the quality research that 

leads to scientific gains that 
benefit people and animals. 

Arizona AALAS 

PO Box 210101 

Tucson, AZ 85721-0101 

520-621-3931 

azaalas@Gmail.com 

www.azaalas.org 
 

 


